
 

17 June 2025 
 
Dear Applicant 
 

Our Ref: FOI 780 

 

Your request for information received on 21 May 2025 has been handled under the 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

Request 

 

Would it be possible to get a copy of the following LSAN under FOI?  

 

• LSAN HSG 01/2017  

 

 

Our response 

 

The requested LSAN HSG 01/2017 has been superseded and has since been withdrawn.  

 

This concludes our response. 

 

  

  


